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1-1 Officials

The following officials have changed:

Rallywest has appointed Dave Sharp as the Steward for the event.

Communications Coordinator is Garry Spicer (CARA) and Net Control will be handled by Debbie Dyer
and Assistant CoC Keith Morison.

1-2 Venue - Service Park

Due to lower than expected volunteer numbers and budgetary concerns, the schedule will be revised
to decrease the need for volunteers. As a result, the Service Park will be returning to the traditional
location at the Hunter Valley Day Use Area located at 51°29'35.6"N 115°04'2.3"W, approx. 650m
north of the access to Hunter Valley Road.

The banquet & awards location is TBD at this time, and will be confirmed before Feb 27t.

1-3 Accommodations

Hotels in Cochrane are almost booked with a hockey tournament. Camp Kindle has allowed us the use
of their accommodations. If you want to book a room/bed, each person MUST complete the form at
https://goo.gl/forms/rIhFHKV5P1KUCJ083. Rooms are available Saturday night and may be available
for Friday or Sunday evenings. We need to meet a minimum number to make these other nights
possible, so please let us know in the form if you wish on being there Friday/Sunday night as well.

Please complete the form before February 27% as we need to determine how many beds will be
required which effects our deposit.

For reference, Cochrane is 65km from the new Service Park location and Camp Kindle is only 36km.

1-4 Travelling on Harold Creek Stage Sunday morning

As Teams staying at Camp Kindle will have to travel through the Harold Creek stage to get to service,
any team who wishes to take that route to the service park is authorised.

1-5 Rally Schedule/Type

With the new schedule, the new distances referenced in Supp Reg Art 11 are as follows:
Total length is 129km with approx. 66% or 85km of special stages.

1-6 Entry Fees

With the reduction in stage distance, the entry fees are lowered to the following:
Standard Entry Fee until Feb 26: $700.00
Late Entry Fee after Feb 26: $850.00

For entrants who have paid the higher level entry fee already, there are two options. One is a refund
of the overpayment via e-interac or other requested method, and the other option is to use the
overpayment towards amount owing for other fees such as banquet tickets or accommodations.
Please advise the registrar of your preference by e-mail at mike.deb.dyer@gmail.com.

Brad Derzaph
Organizer - 2017 Cochrane Winter Rally



